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Mission Statement 

Southern Oregon Head Start prepares all children 

and their families for success in school and throughout life. 

March 20 —Monday  

• 9:00-12:00 Ed Coach/Sup Work Day, Wilson 

Elementary School 

• 9:30-11:30 Ed Management Meeting, Ed Dept.  

• 1:30-5:00 Listo Meeting, Library 

March 21 —Tuesday  

• 9:00-10:00 Directors Meeting with Department 

Directors, Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

• 10:00-11:00 Directors Meeting, Blue Building Conf. 

Rm.  

• 1:00-3:00 HBHV Cohort, Parkview 

• 1:30-3:30 DHS/PFCE Meeting, Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

• 1:00-3:30 PC Meeting, Virtual  

March  22 —Wednesday  

• 9:00-10:30 Department Directors Meeting, Blue 

Building Conf. Rm.  

• 3:00-4:00 Hold for EHS Teacher Assistant Interview, 

Virtual 

March  23 —Thursday 

• 8:30-9:30 Health Dept. Meeting, Library  

March 24 —Friday 

• Wellness Day! Weekly Memo Submissions 

Please send your PDFs, jpegs, and text to  

add your name here 

by Wednesdays @ 12 pm. 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2-3) Pet Study at Merlin 

4-5) Celebrating Dr. 

Seuss Week at Merlin 

6-7) Fun at Progress 

8) How to Kill a Black 

Widow Reenactment 

9) Celebrating a     Birth-

day at Prgoress 

 

10) Progress Volunteer  

11-13) Creating the 

Next Gen of Beekeepers 

 

Weekly Memo Submission 

Please send your PDF’s, jpegs, and text to  

Angie Salazar- 

asalazar@socfc.org 

By Thursday @ 12 p.m.  
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Submitted by: Jaylyn Ewaldt 
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Submitted by: Jaylyn Ewaldt 
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 Submitted by: Amy Larson  

The Merlin Head Start team had a great time celebrating Dr. Seuss 
week. Cook Rosa had fun projects every day. On crazy sock day, the 
children decorated sock shaped biscuits with yogurt, pineapple, and 

strawberry, and she also created Lorax muffins!  
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 Submitted by: Amy Larson  
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Submitted by: Laurie Hester  

Staff and kiddos practicing a fire drill! 
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Staff and kiddos practicing a fire drill! 

Maggie Friar pulling a 
delicious dish out of 

the oven! 
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How to Kill a Black Widow  
Using a Broom Reenactment 

 

Step 1: Take aim and 
squish quickly 

Step 2: Pick up the remains 
with a paper towel 

Step 3: Take a moment to  
savor victory before tossing  
into a garbage receptacle 

Submitted by: Laurie Hester  

Photo Credit: Maggie Friar 
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Celebrating a Birthday at     

Progress! 
 Here at Progress, we like to celebrate each other and love when 

a birthday rolls around. This month, we got to celebrate Hilario 
Graciano, who has been with the agency for 17 years. The center 

sang Happy birthday, ate cake and gifted Hilario his own fancy 
fan like his site manager, Heather Kent.  He even got to do a little 
bit of karaoke with his classroom team, Hazel Adams, Vanessa 

Hopf and Gabriella Jones.  

Submitted by: Heather Kent   
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We are so blessed to have such an incredible parent volunteer here at 
Progress. Ron Turcios has been a Head Start parent for many years 
between all of his children, but this year was the first time he ever 

joined policy council and volunteered in the classroom. When I spoke to 
him this morning, he said "I love being here. I know some of these kids 
don't have positive male role models at home, so I like to help out and 

connect with all of the kids and support the teachers ".  

 

Ron spends 2+ hours in the Head Start classroom every day helping to 
wipe tables, sweep, sit with the children at breakfast, teach the kids 

and staff Spanish and other morning activities.  

 

In this picture, Ron, along with teachers Diana Bordner and Julia Miller-
Notestone, were encouraging the children to put up the class schedule 

and talk about our school rules.  

Submitted by: Heather Kent   
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Submitted by: Reejen Cooper 
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